
 
 

Date: 14th January 2024 

Circular Regarding Changed School Timings wef 15-01-2024 

Dear Parent, 

In compliance with the Circular issued by the Directorate of Education, all students are to 

report to School at 9:00am wef Monday 15-01-2024, till further notice. 

The students of Classes X and XII will be report to School as usual at 10:40am for their Pre-

Board Examinations. 

Students using the School Bus are to arrive at their designated Bus Stop in the morning with 

a delay of 1hr 20mins. The School Bus will depart from School at 2:45pm. 

You are also requested to note: 

1. Do not send your ward to School if he/she is not feeling well. 

2. Half days are not permitted. 

3. Those parents whose wards are using private vans must ensure that at least one 

parent accompany the vehicle in the morning and afternoon for the safety of their 

wards. Parents may assign this duty on a rotation basis. 

4. All students are required to be punctual to school. 

Best Regards 

Principal 

Cambridge Foundation School 

 


